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Journal of Roman Pottery Studies Steven Willis 2021-07-31 The Journal
of Roman Pottery Studies continues to present a range of important new
research in the field by both established and early career scholars.
Volume XVIII has a strong theme on pottery production with papers on
kiln sites, mortaria and late Roman pottery production in East Anglia
and at a small town in Belgium. A major new third century assemblage
from civitas Cananefatium in South Holland is presented. The second
part of an important gazetteer of less common samian ware fabrics and
types in northern and western Britain covers fabrics from Central and
East Gaul
The End of Roman Britain Michael E. Jones 1998 Jones offers a lucid
and thorough analysis of the economic, social, military, and
environmental problems that contributed to the failure of the Romans,
drawing on literary sources and on recent archaeological evidence.
The Antonine Wall: Papers in Honour of Professor Lawrence Keppie
David J. Breeze 2020-04-03 32 papers present research on the Antonine
Wall in honour of Lawrence Keppie. Papers cover a wide variety of
aspects: the environmental and prehistoric background; structure,
planning and construction; military deployment; associated artefacts
and inscriptions; logistics of supply; the people of the Wall,
including womenfolk and children.
Conquering the Ocean Richard Hingley 2022 An authoritative new
history of the Roman conquest of Britain Why did Julius Caesar come to
Britain? His own account suggests that he invaded to quell a

resistance of Gallic sympathizers in the region of modern-day Kent -but there must have been personal and divine aspirations behind the
expeditions in 55 and 54 BCE. To the ancients, the Ocean was a body of
water that circumscribed the known world, separating places like
Britain from terra cognita, and no one, not even Alexander the Great,
had crossed it. While Caesar came and saw, he did not conquer. In the
words of the historian Tacitus, he revealed, rather than bequeathed,
Britain to Rome. For the next five hundred years, Caesar's revelation
was Rome's remotest imperial bequest. Conquering the Ocean provides a
new narrative of the Roman conquest of Britain, from the two campaigns
of Caesar up until the construction of Hadrian's Wall across the TyneSolway isthmus during the 120s CE. Much of the ancient literary record
portrays this period as a long march of Roman progress but recent
archaeological discoveries reveal that there existed a strong
resistance in Britain, Boudica's short lived revolt being the most
celebrated of them, and that Roman success was by no means inevitable.
Richard Hingley here draws upon an impressive array of new information
from archaeological research and recent scholarship on the classical
sources to provide a balanced picture of the military activities and
strategies that led to the conquest and subjugation of Britain.
Conquering the Ocean is the fullest picture to date of a chapter in
Roman military history that continues to captivate the public.
London in the Roman World Dominic Perring 2022-01-27 This original
study draws on the results of latest archaeological discoveries to
describe London's Roman origins. It offers a wealth of new information
from one of the world's richest and most intensively studied
archaeological sites.
Roman Imperial Frontier in the West Julie Nelson 2015-05-22 Imperial
policy on the western frontier of the Roman Empire was the means by
which the government controlled the frontier residents. This book
takes a topical approach to this study of the frontier: subjects
covered include the army, farming, commerce, manufacturing, religion
and Romanization.
Debt in the Ancient Mediterranean and Near East John Weisweiler 2022
In his Debt: The First 5000 Years, the anthropologist David Graeber
put forward a new grand narrative of world history. From the Late
Bronze Age onwards, all across the Near East and Mediterranean,
relationships of mutual obligation were transformed into quantifiable
and legally enforceable debts. Graeber suggests that this
transformation made possible new economic institutions, such as IOUs,
coinage, and chattel slavery. It also led to the emergence of modes of
thought that have shaped Eurasian philosophical and religious
traditions ever since. Debt in the Ancient Mediterranean and the Near
East explores the implications of this theory for the history of the
Mediterranean and Near East. A distinguished group of ancient
historians assesses how well Graeber's interpretations fit current

understandings of ancient and late antique economies. At the same
time, this volume offers a history of premodern credit systems which
takes seriously the dual nature of debt as both quantifiable economic
reality and immeasurable social obligation. By exploring the diverse
ways in which social relationships were quantified in different
ancient and late antique societies, the work introduces a method of
writing the history of premodern systems of exchange that departs from
the currently dominant paradigm of neo-institutional economics.
The Western Frontiers of Imperial Rome Steven K. Drummond 1994
Discusses Rome's challenges in governing over different cultures,
organizing an army made of non-Romans, inculcating Roman values and
religion, feeding the army, trading, urbanizing, and industrializing.
To make this work accessible to readers who lack an extensive
background in Roman history, all Latin expressions are defined in the
course of the discussion, a glossary is included, and modern as well
as contemporary Latin names of places are used. Paper edition
(unseen), $19.95. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland,
OR
Cattle and People Catarina Ginja 2022-03-01 This volume originates in
a conference session that took place at the 2018 International Council
of Archaeozoology conference in Ankara, Turkey, entitled "Humans and
Cattle: Interdisciplinary Perspectives to an Ancient Relationship."
The aim of the session was to bring together zooarchaeologists and
their colleagues from various other research fields working on human
cattle interactions over time. The contributions in this volume
reflect well the breadth of work being undertaken on the ancient
relationship between humans and cattle across the continents of
Europe, Africa and Asia, and from the late Pleistocene to postmedieval
period. Almost all involve the study of archaeological cattle remains
and use different zooarchaeological methods, but the combination of
these approaches with that of ethnography, isotopes and genetics is
also featured.
Finding the Limits of the Limes Philip Verhagen 2019-02-08 This open
access book demonstrates the application of simulation modelling and
network analysis techniques in the field of Roman studies. It
summarizes and discusses the results of a 5-year research project
carried out by the editors that aimed to apply spatial dynamical
modelling to reconstruct and understand the socio-economic development
of the Dutch part of the Roman frontier (limes) zone, in particular
the agrarian economy and the related development of settlement
patterns and transport networks in the area. The project papers are
accompanied by invited chapters presenting case studies and
reflections from other parts of the Roman Empire focusing on the
themes of subsistence economy, demography, transport and mobility, and
socio-economic networks in the Roman period. The book shows the added
value of state-of-the-art computer modelling techniques and bridges

computational and conventional approaches. Topics that will be of
particular interest to archaeologists are the question of (forced)
surplus production, the demographic and economic effects of the Roman
occupation on the local population, and the structuring of transport
networks and settlement patterns. For modellers, issues of sensitivity
analysis and validation of modelling results are specifically
addressed. This book will appeal to students and researchers working
in the computational humanities and social sciences, in particular,
archaeology and ancient history.
Plants, Politics and Empire in Ancient Rome Annalisa Marzano
2022-10-31 The first comprehensive and interdisciplinary treatment of
Roman arboriculture and the movement of plants from one corner of the
empire to the other. Incorporates historical, textual and
archaeobotanical data, making this material more widely accessible,
and highlights the extent to which arboriculture was a cultural and
political phenomenon.
Ancient Greece and Rome Keith Hopwood 1995
Studies in the Roman and Medieval Archaeology of Exeter Stephen
Rippon 2021 This second volume presenting the research carried out
through the Exeter: A Place in Time project presents a series of
specialist contributions that underpin the general overview published
in the first volume. Chapter 2 provides summaries of the excavations
carried out within the city of Exeter between 1812 and 2019, while
Chapter 3 draws together the evidence for the plan of the legionary
fortress and the streets and buildings of the Roman town. Chapter 4
presents the medieval documentary evidence relating to the excavations
at three sites in central Exeter (High Street, Trichay Street and
Goldsmith Street), with the excavation reports being in Chapter 5-7.
Chapter 8 reports on the excavations and documentary research at Rack
Street in the south-east quarter of the city. There follows a series
of papers covering recent research into the archaeometallurgical
debris, dendrochronology, Roman pottery, Roman ceramic building
material, Roman querns and millstones, Claudian coins, an overview of
the Roman coins from Exeter and Devon, medieval pottery, and the human
remains found in a series of medieval cemeteries.
Dynamic Epigraphy Eleri H. Cousins 2022-04-15 This volume, with
origins in a panel at the 2018 Celtic Conference in Classics, presents
creative new approaches to epigraphic material, in an attempt to
'shake up' how we deal with inscriptions. Broad themes include the
embodied experience of epigraphy, the unique capacities of epigraphic
language as a genre, the visuality of inscriptions and the interplay
of inscriptions with literary texts. Although each chapter focuses on
specific objects and epigraphic landscapes, ranging from Republican
Rome to early modern Scotland, the emphasis here is on using these
case studies not as an end in themselves, but as a means of exploring
broader methodological and theoretical issues to do with how we use

inscriptions as evidence, both for the Greco-Roman world and for other
time periods. Drawing on conversations from fields such as archaeology
and anthropology, philology, art history, linguistics and history,
contributors also seek to push the boundaries of epigraphy as a
discipline and to demonstrate the analytical fruits of
interdisciplinary approaches to inscribed material. Methodologies such
as phenomenology, translingualism, intertextuality and critical
fabulation are deployed to offer new perspectives on the social
functions of inscriptions as texts and objects and to open up new
horizons for the use of inscriptions as evidence for past societies.
Late Iron Age and Roman Settlement at Bozeat Quarry,
Northamptonshire: Excavations 1995-2016 Rob Atkins 2018-05-31 MOLA
(formerly Northamptonshire Archaeology), has undertaken intermittent
archaeological work within Bozeat Quarry, Northamptonshire, over a
twenty-year period from 1995-2016 covering an area of 59ha. This
volume presents excavation findings including evidence of a Late Iron
Age and Roman Settlement.
Rural Settlement and Economic Activity Muftah Ahmed 2019 Rural
Settlement and Economic Activity is a key new addition to literature
on the rural economy of Tripolitania during Antiquity. The chapters
explore the geography and climate of the area and present the results
of the author's archaeological survey. Settlement types and their
constructions are examined, followed by a detailed analysis of olive
oil presses and their production capacity. Finally, amphora production
sites are discussed, with examples of the types of amphora and their
capacities. The conclusions give an overview of the rural economy of
Tarhuna during the Roman period, focusing on economic aspects and
offering an astonishing new picture of this highly productive
landscape
Kingdom, Civitas, and County Stephen Rippon 2018-04-19 This book
explores the development of territorial identity in the late
prehistoric, Roman, and early medieval periods. Over the course of the
Iron Age, a series of marked regional variations in material culture
and landscape character emerged across eastern England that reflect
the development of discrete zones of social and economic interaction.
The boundaries between these zones appear to have run through sparsely
settled areas of the landscape on high ground, and corresponded to a
series of kingdoms that emerged during the Late Iron Age. In eastern
England at least, these pre-Roman socio-economic territories appear to
have survived throughout the Roman period despite a trend towards
cultural homogenization brought about by Romanization. Although there
is no direct evidence for the relationship between these socioeconomic zones and the Roman administrative territories known as
civitates, they probably corresponded very closely. The fifth century
saw some Anglo-Saxon immigration but whereas in East Anglia these
communities spread out across much of the landscape, in the Northern

Thames Basin they appear to have been restricted to certain coastal
and estuarine districts. The remaining areas continued to be occupied
by a substantial native British population, including much of the East
Saxon kingdom (very little of which appears to have been 'Saxon'). By
the sixth century a series of regionally distinct identities - that
can be regarded as separate ethnic groups - had developed which
corresponded very closely to those that had emerged during the late
prehistoric and Roman periods. These ancient regional identities
survived through to the Viking incursions, whereafter they were swept
away following the English re-conquest and replaced with the counties
with which we are familiar today.
The Romano-British Countryside David Miles 1982
Roman Britain Peter Salway 2015 First published in The Oxford
Illustrated History of Britain, 1984; first published as a Very Short
Introduction, 2000.
Alien Cities Dominic Perring 2013 This book examines the economic and
social impact of early Roman towns on the landscape of south-east
Britain. Utilising the unusually rich database generated by rescue
excavations in the region dominated by Colchester and London, it asks
how the creation of these cities affected rural landscapes and
communities in the first 200 years of Roman administration and
control. In addressing these questions the authors hope to give
impulse to improvements in the ways that archaeological data are
collected, described and disseminated. The results of this detailed
study offer little support to the idea that cities were conceived as
market centres for their surrounding territories. Instead, the
distribution of goods is suggestive of an economy in which rural
surplus flowed towards urban centres as a result of tribute, rent and
taxation, with minimal reciprocal exchange. While past studies have
cast the south-east as a 'Romanised" heartland, the authors contend
that the major cities of Roman Britain stood apart as alien places of
government and culture, where the exercise of imperial power made
exaggerated call on available resources.
The Landscape of Roman Britain Ken Dark 1997 The Landscape of Roman
Britain is the first book to combine the latest advances in the
archaeology of the period with new scientific approaches to
environmental reconstruction. It brings together information from
excavated sites and archaeological survey data with that provided by
the study of ancient plant and animal remains in order to produce a
fuller picture of the society, economy and natural environment of the
Romano-British countryside than has, until recently, been possible.
Throughout, recent discoveries and established interpretations are
discussed, and new analyses and reinterpretations are outlined, making
this a fascinating and timely book. Written in an accessible style and
clearly explaining each stage of the arguments employed, this book
will be essential reading for both amateur and professional

archaeologists of Roman and medieval Britain, and for students of
British archaeology and landscape history.
Iron Age and Roman Coin Hoards in Britain Roger Bland 2020-06-30 More
coin hoards have been recorded from Roman Britain than from any other
province of the Empire. This comprehensive and lavishly illustrated
volume provides a survey of over 3260 hoards of Iron Age and Roman
coins found in England and Wales with a detailed analysis and
discussion. Theories of hoarding and deposition and examined, national
and regional patterns in the landscape settings of coin hoards
presented, together with an analysis of those hoards whose findspots
were surveyed and of those hoards found in archaeological excavations.
It also includes an unprecedented examination of the containers in
which coin hoards were buried and the objects found with them. The
patterns of hoarding in Britain from the late 2nd century BC to the
5th century AD are discussed. The volume also provides a survey of
Britain in the 3rd century AD, as a peak of over 700 hoards are known
from the period from AD 253–296. This has been a particular focus of
the project which has been a collaborative research venture between
the University of Leicester and the British Museum funded by the AHRC.
The aim has been to understand the reasons behind the burial and nonrecovery of these finds. A comprehensive online database
(https://finds.org.uk/database) underpins the project, which also
undertook a comprehensive GIS analysis of all the hoards and field
surveys of a sample of them.
Romans and Barbarians Beyond the Frontiers Sergio Gonzalez Sanchez
2017-03-31 This first thematic volume of the new series TRAC Themes in
Roman Archaeology brings renowned international experts to discuss
different aspects of interactions between Romans and ‘barbarians’ in
the north-western regions of Europe. Northern Europe has become an
interesting arena of academic debate around the topics of Roman
imperialism and Roman:‘barbarian’ interactions, as these areas
comprised Roman provincial territories, the northern frontier system
of the Roman Empire (limes), the vorlimes (or buffer zone), and the
distant barbaricum. This area is, today, host to several modern
European nations with very different historical and academic
discourses on their Roman past, a factor in the recent tendency
towards the fragmentation of approaches and the application of postcolonial theories that have favoured the advent of a varied range of
theoretical alternatives. Case studies presented here span across
disciplines and territories, from American anthropological studies on
transcultural discourse and provincial organization in Gaul, to
historical approaches to the propagandistic use of the limes in the
early 20th century German empire; from Danish research on warrior
identities and Roman-Scandinavian relations, to innovative ideas on
culture contact in Roman Ireland; and from new views on RomanoGermanic relations in Central European Barbaricum, to a British

comparative exercise on frontier cultures. The volume is framed by a
brilliant theoretical introduction by Prof. Richard Hingley and a
comprehensive concluding discussion by Prof. David Mattingly.
Roman and Medieval Exeter and their Hinterlands Stephen Rippon
2021-04-30 This first volume, presenting research carried out through
the Exeter: A Place in Time project, provides a synthesis of the
development of Exeter within its local, regional, national and
international hinterlands. Exeter began life in c. AD 55 as one of the
most important legionary bases within early Roman Britain, and for two
brief periods in the early and late 60s AD, Exeter was a critical
centre of Roman power within the new province. When the legion moved
to Wales the fortress was converted into the civitas capital for the
Dumnonii. Its development as a town was, however, relatively slow,
reflecting the gradual pace at which the region as a whole adapted to
being part of the Roman world. The only evidence we have for
occupation within Exeter between the 5th and 8th centuries is for a
church in what was later to become the Cathedral Close. In the late
9th century, however, Exeter became a defended burh, and this was
followed by the revival of urban life. Exeter’s wealth was in part
derived from its central role in the south-west’s tin industry, and by
the late 10th century Exeter was the fifth most productive mint in
England. Exeter’s importance continued to grow as it became an
episcopal and royal centre, and excavations within Exeter have
revealed important material culture assemblages that reflect its role
as an international port.
The Archaeology of Peasantry in Roman Spain Jesús Bermejo Tirado
2022-01-19 This volume aims to present an updated portrait of the
Roman countryside in Roman Spain by the comparison of different
theoretical orientations and methodological strategies including the
discussion of textual and iconographic sources and the analysis of the
faunal remains. The archaeology of rural areas of the Roman world has
traditionally been focused on the study of villae, both as an
architectural model of Roman otium and as the central core of an
economic system based on the extensive agricultural exploitation of
latifundia. The assimilation of most rural settlements in provincial
areas of the Roman Empire with the villa model implies the acceptance
of specific ideas, such as the generalization of the slave mode of
production, the rupture of the productive capacity of Late Iron Age
communities, or the reduction in importance of free peasant labor in
the Roman economy of most rural areas. However, in recent decades, as
a consequence of the generalized extension of preventive or emergency
archaeology and survey projects in most areas of the ancient
territories of the Roman Empire, this traditional conception of the
Roman countryside articulated around monumental villae is undergoing a
thorough revision. New research projects are changing our current
perception of the countryside of most parts of the Roman provincial

world by assessing the importance of different types of rural
settlements. In the last years, we have witnessed the publication of
archaeological reports on the excavation of thousands of small rural
sites, farms, farmsteads, enclosures, rural agglomerations of diverse
nature, etc. One of the main consequences of all this research
activity is a vigorous discussion of the paradigm of the slave mode of
production as the basis of Roman rural economies in many provincial
areas. A similar change in the paradigm is taking place, with some
delay, in the archaeology of Roman Spain. After decades of
preventive/emergency interventions there is a considerable quantity of
unpublished data on this kind of rural settlements. However, unlike
the cases of Roman Britain or Gallia Comata, no synthesis or national
projects are undertaking the task of systematizing all these data.
With the intention of addressing this current situation the present
volume discusses the results and methodological strategies of
different projects studying peasant settlements in several regions of
Roman Spain.
Themes in Old World Zooarchaeology Umberto Albarella 2021-04-28 This
new collection of papers from leading experts provides an overview of
cutting-edge research in Old World zooarchaeology. The research
presented here spans various areas across Europe, Western Asia and
North Africa – from the Mediterranean to the Atlantic. Several
chapters focus on Iberia, but the eastern Mediterranean and Britain
are also featured. Thematically, the book covers many of the research
areas where zooarchaeology can provide a significant contribution.
These include animal domestication, bone modifications, fishing,
fowling, economic and social status, as well as adaptation and
improvement. The investigation of these topics is carried out using a
diversity of approaches, thus making the book also a useful compendium
of traditional as well as more recently developed methodological
applications. All contributions aim to present zooarchaeology as a
discipline that studies animals to understand people, and their richly
diversified past histories. This will be a valuable source of
information not just for specialists, but also for general
archaeologists and, potentially, also historians, palaeontologists and
geographers, who have an interest for the research themes discussed in
the book. The book is dedicated to Simon Davis, who has been a genuine
pioneer in the development of modern zooarchaeology. It presents
hugely stimulating case studies from the core areas where Davis has
worked in the course of his career.
Regional Dynamics Burgundian Landscapes in Historical Perspective
Carole Crumley 2013-10-24 Regional Dynamics: Burgundian Landscapes in
Historical Perspective challenges traditional practices and approaches
to regional studies by anthropologists and economic geographers. This
book attempts to incorporate various fields such as natural sciences,
social sciences, and humanities for a more comprehensive framework in

regional studies. A region that has historical record of depth, i.e.,
Burgundy, France, is chosen for this book. The book begins with a
chapter on theories that critique the past approaches to regional
studies and introduces relevant concepts covered in the book such as
landscape, sociohistorical structures, heterarchy, etc. The following
chapters focus on the physical structures of the region, the
archaeological excavations, settlement and land use during the Iron
Age and Gallo-Roman times, multiscalar research design, and Roman
period beginning from its conquest until the Middle Ages. A summary of
important themes is given in the last chapter. This book caters to
many students and professionals in various fields like anthropology,
geography, archeology, history, economics, and ecology.
British and Irish Archaeology 1994
The Material Fall of Roman Britain, 300-525 CE Robin Fleming
2021-06-11 "An examination of the transformations in lowland Britain's
material culture over the course of the long fifth century CE during
the late Roman regime and its end"-Pliny's Roman Economy Richard Saller 2022-03-15 The first
comprehensive study of Pliny the Elder’s economic thought—and its
implications for understanding the Roman Empire’s constrained
innovation and economic growth The elder Pliny’s Natural History (77
CE), an astonishing compilation of 20,000 “things worth knowing,” was
avowedly intended to be a repository of ancient Mediterranean
knowledge for the use of craftsmen and farmers, but this 37-book,
400,000-word work was too expensive, unwieldy, and impractically
organized to be of utilitarian value. Yet, as Richard Saller shows,
the Natural History offers more insights into Roman ideas about
economic growth than any other ancient source. Pliny’s Roman Economy
is the first comprehensive study of Pliny’s economic thought and its
implications for understanding the economy of the Roman Empire. As
Saller reveals, Pliny sometimes anticipates modern economic theory,
while at other times his ideas suggest why Rome produced very few
major inventions that resulted in sustained economic growth. On one
hand, Pliny believed that new knowledge came by accident or divine
intervention, not by human initiative; research and development was a
foreign concept. When he lists 136 great inventions, they are mostly
prehistoric and don’t include a single one from Rome—offering a
commentary on Roman innovation and displaying a reverence for the past
that contrasts with the attitudes of the eighteenth-century
encyclopedists credited with contributing to the Industrial
Revolution. On the other hand, Pliny shrewdly recognized that Rome’s
lack of competition from other states suppressed incentives for
innovation. Pliny’s understanding should be noted because, as Saller
shows, recent efforts to use scientific evidence about the ancient
climate to measure the Roman economy are flawed. By exploring Pliny’s
ideas about discovery, innovation, and growth, Pliny’s Roman Economy

makes an important new contribution to the ongoing debate about
economic growth in ancient Rome.
The Romano-British Villa and Anglo-Saxon Cemetery at Eccles, Kent
Nick Stoodley 2021-11-11 This volume presents a study of the central
and lower Medway valley during the 1st millennium AD, focussing on the
1962–1976 excavation of the Eccles Roman villa and Anglo-Saxon
cemetery directed by Alex Detsicas. The author gives an account of the
long history of the villa, and a reassessment of the architectural
evidence which Detsicas presented.
The Bioarchaeology of Urbanization Tracy K. Betsinger 2020-11-05
Urbanization has long been a focus of bioarchaeological research, but
what is missing from the literature is an exploration of the
geographic and temporal range of human biological, demographic, and
sociocultural responses to this major shift in settlement pattern.
Urbanization is characterized by increased population size and
density, and is frequently assumed to produce negative biological
effects. However, the relationship between urbanization and human
“health” requires careful examination given the heterogeneity that
exists within and between urban contexts. Studies of contemporary
urbanization have found both positive and negative outcomes, which
likely have parallels in past human societies. This volume is unique
as there is no current bioarchaeological book addressing urbanization,
despite various studies of urbanization having been conducted.
Collectively, this volume provides a more holistic understanding of
the relationships between urbanization and various aspects of human
population health. The insight gained from this volume will provide
not only a better understanding of urbanization in our past, but it
will also have potential implications for those studying urbanization
in contemporary communities.
A Companion to Roman Britain Malcolm Todd 2008-04-15 This major
survey of the history and culture of Roman Britain spans the period
from the first century BC to the fifth century AD. Major survey of the
history and culture of Roman Britain Brings together specialists to
provide an overview of recent debates about this period Exceptionally
broad coverage, embracing political, economic, cultural and religious
life Focuses on changes in Roman Britain from the first century BC to
the fifth century AD Includes pioneering studies of the human
population and animal resources of the island.
Post-Roman and Medieval Drying Kilns Robert Rickett 2021-10-07 Drying
kilns, corn-dryers and malting ovens are familiar features in postRoman, Anglo-Saxon and medieval archaeology, yet few works of
synthesis are available. Robert Rickett's pioneering dissertation is
published here for the first time, with additional material from Mark
McKerracher which sets the work within the context of more recent
studies.
Coin Hoards and Hoarding in the Roman World Jerome Mairat 2022-01-20

This volume presents fourteen chapters discussing coin hoarding in the
Roman Empire from c. 30 BC to AD 400. The chapters cover topics
including the statistics used to analyse patterns of hoarding,
regional studies, and the evidence about monetary circulation in the
Roman Empire provided by hoard discoveries.
Lyde Green Roman Villa, Emersons Green, South Gloucestershire Matthew
S. Hobson 2021-11-04 The Roman villa at Lyde Green was excavated
between mid-2012 and mid-2013 along with its surroundings and
antecedent settlement. The results of the stratigraphic analysis are
given here, along with specialist reports on the human remains,
pottery (including thin sections), ceramic building material, small
finds, coinage and iron-working waste.
Iron Age and Roman Settlement at Highflyer Farm, Ely, Cambridgeshire
James Fairclough 2021-09-02 This volume presents the results of
archaeological work carried out by MOLA (Museum of London Archaeology)
at Highflyer Farm in 2018. Remains dating from the Neolithic to the
post-medieval period were recorded, with most of the activity
occurring between the early Iron Age and late Roman periods
Fen and Sea I.G. Simmons 2022-01-31 Reknown environmental
archaeologist Ian Simmons synthesises detailed research into the
landscape history of the coastal area of Lincolnshire between Boston
and Skegness and its hinterland of Tofts, Low Grounds and Fen as far
as the Wolds. With many excellent illustrations Simmons chronicles the
ways in which this low coast, backed by a wet fen, has been managed to
display a set of landscapes which have significant differences that
contradict the common terminology of uniformity, calling the area
'flat' or everywhere from Cleethorpes to Kings Lynn as 'the fens'.
These usually labelled 'flat' areas of East Lincolnshire between
Mablethorpe and Boston are in fact a mosaic of subtly different
landscapes. They have become that way largely due to the human
influences derived from agriculture and industry. Between the
beginning of Norman rule and the advent of pumped drainage, a number
of significant changes took place. Foremost was the reclamation of
land from the sea, which took place in both medieval times and the
early modern decades. Part of the sequence along the coast of The Wash
was due to land creation from the wastes of the salt industry. Next in
importance was the management of the East Fen, both for its resources
(mostly of a biological nature) and to keep it from flooding the
surrounding lands and settlements. All these changes required a
knowledge of water management that depended upon gravity until the
coming of the drainage mill towards 1700. This area of Lincolnshire
has been largely ignored by recent practitioners of historical
geography, landscape history and archaeology alike, so one aim has
been to accumulate as much data as possible from a variety of sources:
documents, digs, aerial imagery, maps and fieldwork dominate. The
project has accumulated information from Roman times until the

beginnings of fossil-fuel powered drainage. This book would be first
on this particular region and the first of its kind in trying to bring
together both scientific data and documentary evidence including
medieval and early modern documents from the National Archive,
Lincolnshire Archives, Bethlem Hospital and Magdalen College Oxford,
to explore the little-known archives of regional interest, such as
that of the Bethlem Royal Hospital.
Environment, Archaeology and Landscape: Papers in honour of Professor
Martin Bell Catherine Barnett 2021-10-21 Dedicated to Martin Bell
(University of Reading), this book outlines how wetland and inland
environments can be related and investigated using multi-method
approaches. Papers fall under three themes: coastal and intertidal
archaeology; mobility and human-environment relationships; heritage
resource management, nature conservation and rewilding.
The Ruin of Roman Britain James Gerrard 2013-10-10 How did Roman
Britain end? This new study draws on fresh archaeological discoveries
to argue that the end of Roman Britain was not the product of either a
violent cataclysm or an economic collapse. Instead, the structure of
late antique society, based on the civilian ideology of paideia, was
forced to change by the disappearance of the Roman state. By the fifth
century elite power had shifted to the warband and the edges of their
swords. In this book Dr Gerrard describes and explains that process of
transformation and explores the role of the 'Anglo-Saxons' in this
time of change. This profound ideological shift returned Britain to a
series of 'small worlds', the existence of which had been hidden by
the globalizing structures of Roman imperialism. Highly illustrated,
the book includes two appendices, which detail Roman cemetery sites
and weapon trauma, and pottery assemblages from the period.
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